



Friday, 6 March 2015

Mr Steve Thornton
Secretary
Croquet NSW Inc
PO Box 5096
MARRICKVILLE NSW 1475

Dear Mr Thornton,

I write in response to your correspondence dated 8 January 2015, seeking Vice Regal Patronage for Croquet NSW Inc.

I am pleased to advise that His Excellency the Governor has agreed to grant Vice-Regal Patronage, commencing from 2 October 2014.

Please note for your records that the Governor's correct style and title is:

His Excellency General The Honourable David Hurley AC DSC (Ret'd) Governor of New South Wales

A note on Patronage is enclosed for your information.

I would be grateful if you would ensure that this office is kept apprised of matters that may be of interest to His Excellency and major changes to governance structures or administrative arrangements.

Yours incerely,

Brian L Davies Esq LVO

Official Secretary and Chief of Staff